
 

 

 

 

 

The Christmas Sing-a-long  

It rained!  Fortunately, many residents 

and their families were undeterred, 

donned their wellies, waterproofs and 

brollies and came along to sing. The band 

were booked and it was too late to cancel. 

Luckily the rain did stop quite quickly so 

the song sheets didn't become too soggy 

and all those attended had a good evening. 

Father Christmas came along to hand out 

some presents to the children while the 

adults enjoyed the mulled wine and mince 

pies.   
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Singing  in  the  rain 

Oversle
y news 

The band were under cover  

FASHION SHOW  

ON MARCH  9TH 

 

CANCELLED 



Would you like your 

newsletter emailed to 

you in future?  

Then email me at 

alex_s@dsl.pipex.com 

and I will add you to 

the distribution list.  

STOP PRESS 
Next OGRA meeting 

March 18th 

Please contact Secretary on 

01789763901 if you wish to have 

an item discussed. 

Let’s hope the balmy February weather heralds a lovely spring. 

 

Once again the committee organised a 
Christmas tree shredding service at the  
beginning of January for the 3rd year    
running. A record breaking 30 trees were 
brought along.  

Christmas Tree shredding 

 
Footpath Reopens 

 

After more than 18 months of being closed this popular footpath           

reopened in January. This was the result after much tenacity by OGRA 

with WCC, until it was clear the matter would not be dropped; work was 

carried out to make repairs and the temporary closure notice was          

removed. It is hoped that the path will be kept in good order and that any 

residents whose property borders the path can please check that trees 

and shrubs in their gardens do not spread or encroach onto this right of 

way.  

Keeping Oversley Tidy 

Oversley Green is a delightful place to live and it’s beginning to look more colourful 
with the daffodils in bloom. Just a gentle reminder to please encourage family, friends 
and visitors to take litter home or use bins in hamlet and pick up your dog mess,      
especially from pavements and fields bordering the rivers. However, I’m probably 
preaching (kindly) to the converted! Also, the telephone kiosk library is been piled 
high on the shelves again or books left on the floor. If there is no room, please take to 
a charity shop. 


